
The	Academic	Chairs	committee	met	five	times	this	academic	year.			WE	had	a	
presentation	from	Dean	Fitzgerald	on	the	redesign	of	the	FYE	program	and	
discussions	of	faculty	overload	on	campus	and	budgetary	actions	during	the	
financial	crisis	in	the	State.		No	Action	items	have	arisen	from	these	
discussions.	


